MEMORANDUM

TO:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Board Members


Randy Poe, Superintendent

FROM:

Eric McArtor



Deputy Superintendent/COO
DATE:
March 20, 2018
RE:
Boone County Fiscal Court Re: Consent and Release Longbranch Road Widening-Tree Cutting, Grubbing and Clearing
Boone County Schools consents that Boone County Fiscal Court and their agent may come upon property and do work consisting of tree cutting, grubbing and clearing. Boone County Schools will assert no claim for damages against Boone County Fiscal Court. 
Due to the work being completed prior to April 1, 2018, Eric McArtor, COO, preapproved the consent. Please see consent and release, as presented.  
